
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As we gear up for the SY19-20 school year, the Gwinnett County School Nutrition 
Program would like to thank you for your support and the opportunity to provide 
meals to your students. We have over 1,500 school nutrition professionals who 
strive to provide healthy and nutritious breakfast and lunch meals to all the 
students of Gwinnett County Public Schools. 
 
The Gwinnett County School Nutrition Program is pleased to introduce a 
new breakfast program at your school. 

 
Effective August 5, 2019, the Gwinnett County School Nutrition Program has made                
the decision that Universal Breakfast will be offered to designated GCPS Title 1 
Middle Schools and High Schools. For SY19-20, your school has been designated a                     
GCPS Title 1 school and therefore will now be eligible to offer Universal Breakfast. 
This means that all students will able to receive breakfast at no cost. 

 
However, there will be no changes to the lunch program at your school. All students 
will be required pay for their lunch based on their current eligibility status. The 
lunch prices for SY19-20 are: 

                                   Free                No Charge 
                                     Reduced          $.40 cents 

          Full Pay         $2.50 
 
You will still be able to add funds to your child’s account just as you have always 
done by visiting https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome. Please keep in mind 
that it can take up to 24 hours for funds to show up at the school level. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the SNP Central Office at (678) 301-6246 
or you can email us at SNP_Customer_Service@gwinnett.k12.ga.us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we make this transition 
for SY19-20. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Ken Yant 
Executive Director of School Nutrition 
 
 

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
mailto:SNP_Customer_Service@gwinnett.k12.ga.us

	Free                No Charge

